Rotaractors contributed to UVU Club Rush
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Club Rush took place at Utah Valley University (UVU) on January 14th with over 50 clubs,
among those was Rotaract, in an effort to get new members involved and raise funds for our club.
Rotaract was collaborating with Foreign Affairs and Sustainable Mountain Development under the
umbrella of the Utah International Mountain Forum.

Kyle Warren, UVU Rotaract President and Albeny Singh, Rotaractor during the club rush



I had the great opportunity to be part of the table for Rotary International to discuss with
other students the United Nations sustainable goals. Being part of Club-rush was an amazing
chance to talk to other students about the incredible work that Rotary International does and
promoting the United Nations sustainable goals. Also, it was very interesting to hear about what
other students are interested in in regards of getting involved in international and local projects, it
was so fun to see their interest ignite when discussing their own goals. We also discussed with
other students the work that Rotary International does on the international level and how that work
also has a local impact.

We mentioned to other students the projects that we have been personally been involved with
Rotary International. World Polio Day on October 23, 2019 was the first event | personally
attended and had a part in hosting | described to other students how much it had motivated me
seeing the result of so many decades of work to eradicate Polio by Rotary International, and how
inspirational and fulfilling it was to be a small part of that work.

We made a point to also show some of the incredible work that the Utah International
Mountain Forum has done like contributing to the 68th United Nations Civil Society Conference
held in Salt Lake City on August of this past year, and how we will also be part of the 64th session
of the United Nations Commission on the Status of Women In March 2020.

This experience was a success in helping create excitement in other students for future events
and goals of Rotaract and the Utah International Mountain forum and also recruiting new members
and funds for future events. It was a great opportunity for me to discuss with other people about
how they see the future of our world and boosting my own excitement for the future. I am so

grateful for this invigorating chance | had to participate in Club Rush.

Jose Coreas, Member of the UVU Rotaract



